
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 28th of September Coxhoe Primary 
School will be holding our first Coffee afternoon 
in support of The World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 
for MacMillan Cancer Support.  
 
We would like to invite you, along with your 
friends and family, to join us for Cake and Coffee 
in the school hall between 2.30pm and 4.00pm. 
There will also be stalls such as tombola, guess 
the weight of the cake and other activities 
including a performance from our school choir. 
Children are most welcome to attend with their parents/carers after school. 
 
In preparation for the event we are asking for cake and cookie donations please. We would be 
thrilled to receive homemade and shop bought cupcakes, fruit loaves, cookies, lemon drizzle 
cakes, fairy cakes or any other baked goods. 
 
Please can any donations be delivered to school reception on the morning of 28th September. 
 
 

 
 
 
To find out more about the work of MacMillan Cancer Support and recipe ideas, please visit their 
website www.Macmillan.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Bartle  
Head Teacher 

Please can we ask for contributions for tombola stalls: this can be sweets, chocolate, toys, 
toiletries etc to go towards the coffee afternoon. Please can these be brought in by the 25th of 
September. 
 

http://www.macmillan.org.uk/

